
  

 

Monday 7th November 

@1:30pm.   

This month we will be packing the shoeboxes. 

 

 

  

 

Thursday 3rd November 

at 7.00pm 

 

 

 

 

  

Recordings of our Sunday Family Services can be accessed 

from  the Homepage of our website. 

The Newsletter can be printed from the website. 

Do checkout the latest messages on the website. 

Our website-:www.mountpleasantgospelhall.co.uk  

Our email address:mpghlowestoft@gmail.com  

 

 

                     Visit of Rico by Nigel Wren                                                                                

.Over the years at Mount Pleasant we have run Christianity Explored 

and related courses and found them a very useful evangelistic and 

teaching tool. We had invited Rico to Lowestoft before the COVID 

pandemic so it`s great that the visit has been arranged for the 17th of 

November. We wanted a venue with a large capacity and were delight-

ed when Christ Church expressed their willingness to host the meeting. 

We pray that the Lord will pour out His blessing on this event. 

An evangelist is one who announces good news. Though the verb to 

preach good news occurs often the noun evangelist occurs only 3 times 

-see below- 

Acts 21:8 ...we entered the house of Philip the evangelist, who was one 

of the seven,…                                                                                  

Ephesians 4:11 And he (the risen Christ) gave the apostles, the proph-

ets, the evangelists, the shepherds and teachers  

2 Timothy 4:5   As for you, always be sober-minded, endure suffering, 

do the work of an evangelist, fulfill your ministry.  

 

November 2022 Newsletter 

Rico Tice an evangelist well known through his 

ministry with Christianity Explored will speak 

on Is it possible to have Hope in the face of 

death? at Christ Church, Lowestoft on Thursday 

the 17th of November at 7:30pm 

mailto:mpghlowestoft@gmail.com
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Please note the dates of our Carol Services 

Sunday the 18th of December at 4:30 

The Service will be taken by Malcolm  Coleman 

Evening of Carols on Wednesday 21st December at 7:00 

Paul Fox will be the Speaker 

 

Every Sunday at 4:30pm                                                                                                       

Everyone welcome 

Refreshments after the Service 

This month`s Speakers 

06   Nigel Wren 

13    Nigel Wren 

20    Ken Castleton 

27   Ken Castleton 

We give you a warm invitation to join us for Tea on the first Sunday 

of each month after the Family Service. 

 

 

 

7:00-7:30 Prayer 

7:30-8:00 Bible Teaching 

8:00 Refreshments & discussion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Do  pop in 
10:00-12:00 

Wednesdays in Term Time  6:30-7:30 

Who: Children aged 5 - 11 

Bible Story, Singing, Games, Crafts 

A Registration Form to be completed on the first session attended by a parent/guardian 

Tuesday Evening Prayer & Bible Teaching 

 Tuesday is Coffee Morning 


